
VALE JOCK GILFILLAN 
 

 
  

It is with great sadness that we share the news that a distinguished Australian geologist and 

long-time SMEDG Committee member, Jock Gilfillan, has passed away. 

His funeral will be held in Orange on Tuesday 13th May at 11:00 a.m. at Canobolas Gardens 

Crematorium, 220 Lone Pine Avenue, Orange. All supporters of SMEDG, AIG and CWEDG are 

invited to attend the funeral to farewell Jock. 


